2015-2016 CSM Baton Season is here!

ALL LEVELS WELCOME!



It's easy to participate!

New Students: Just show up at the scheduled class time with your registration form and tuition. New students will be measured for proper length of batons, which will be ordered by the instructor. New baton cost is \$30 cash. These batons

are professionally balanced and made of non-bending chrome plated steel. Some batons may be available at the first class meeting. Class meets weekly and runs throughout the entire school year (September through May). CSM is comprised of 1st through 8th grade students.

Returning students: Bring your professional baton from last year with your registration form and tuition. It is important for returning students to fill out the registration form for <u>each year</u>. Thanks!

St. Ignatius

Mondays
After school at 2:45PM
Meet near the office
Starts September 14th

Twirlers have the opportunity to perform with the Catholic Schools at spirit rallies, talent/variety shows, stage shows, local parades and our annual baton festival. After 2 years twirling experience with CSM, students 3rd grade and up are invited to represent the Catholic Schools at Disneyland!

TWIRLING ENCOURAGES

Self-confidence New Friendships

Physical Fitness Teamwork

Leadership Skills Coordination

Responsibility Positive Attitude

Tuition is \$135 per three month session. The first session payment is due at the first class period and



will cover
September,
October and
November.
New students
may attend the
first class free
as a trial.
Come check

us out!

Director: DeAnn Stangeland (916)556-6426 csm_baton@yahoo.com